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On May 20-24, within the Erasmus+ Administrative personnel mobility program, I visited 
Universitat Rovira i Virgili, Spain.  
 
Mobility consisted of 1 working week, within which, I had the opportunity to share experience 
and information regarding the important challenges in the field of education. Meetings were 
planned with the colleagues of the partner university, from human resources department, with 
the director of the research and innovations department, with the team of the training and 
development department, career and alumni department, as well as, with other representatives 
of the different administrative units. During the mobility I also visited campus Reus, where I got 
familiarized with the local labor market and the preconditions for alumni to join the industry 
marketplace.  
 
Within the above-mentioned meetings, both parties were given the opportunity to share with 
each other the current practice and approaches used at the Universities and to discuss possible 
areas of collaboration. The program was an excellent occasion to receive and share new 
knowledge and experience for establishing the future partnership. 
 


